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In pursuance of ICAR Letter No. FIN/10/09/2018-Pension dated 04t September, 2018, and ICAR-

NAARM'’s Letter F. No. 15-95/17-18/A&A dated 22n¢ November, 2018, the Monthly Meeting with Pensioners
of ICAR-CRIDA was organized on 06.11.2019 at ICAR-CRIDA, Santoshnagar, Hyderabad under the
Chairmanship of Dr. G. Ravindra Chary, Acting Director, ICAR-CRIDA, to address the grievances of the
pensioners of this Institute. The following officers attended the meeting :- (1)Chief Administrative Officer (2)
Assistant Administrative Officer (Pension) & Drawing & Disbursing Officer and (3) Assistant Finance &
Accounts Officer. A total of 19 Pensioners attended the Meeting.

The Director (Actg.), Dr. G. Ravindra Chary welcomed the pensioners to the meeting. The following

points were discussed:-
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Issuance of Revised PPO for those retired under 4t and 5t CPC pay matrix

It was informed that the cases of revision of pay in case of pensioners who retired under 4t and
St CPC would be carried out after obtaining Bank Statement with details of the concerned
pensioners from the Bank. It was decided that the AFAO will collect the relevant information
from the Bank & submit to the Administration.

Credit Letter to be sent by mail

There was a demand that the Credit Letter/ Referral Letter for pensioners may be sent by e-mail.
It was decided that Credit Letters could be dispatched by e-mail to those pensioners who are
invalids or aged 80 years & above, provided a list of such pensioners is submitted to the
Administration.

Issue of Health Cards
It was informed that Health cards would be issued by NAARM for those who are registered with

NAARM Dispensary. The applications for the same are being forwarded through proper channel
to NAARM by CRIDA.

Issue of Identity Cards
There was a demand for CRIDA Pensioners’ Identity cards for Pensioners. It was decided that
the same would be issued in due course.

At the conclusion of the meeting, the Chief Administrative Officer extended a vote of thanks to the
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[D. KALPANA]
Assistant Administrative Officer (P)



